
BnG-2-2012-02 (a) 

Bord na Gaidhlig Meeting 
31 January 2012 at 14.30-17.00 
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Murdo MacLenna 
Kenneth MacKinnon 
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Alasdair MacLeod 
Iain Campbell 
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Douglas Ansdell 
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(CA) 
(AML) 
(IC) 
(ENS) 
 
 
(DA) 
(SP) 

 
John Angus Mackay    Ceannard 
David Boag       
Mary MacMillan 
Alasdair MacKinnon 
Steven MacIver                   

 
(IAM) 
(DB) 
(MNM) 
(AMF) 
(SMI) 

 

BnG-1-2012-01 CÙISEAN TÒISEACHAIDH     
(a) Welcome 

  The Chair welcomed everybody to the Meeting 

(b) Present and Apologies 
 An apology was received from Rob Dunbar 

(c) Declaration of Interest 
 There was no declarations   

BnG-1-2012-02 National Plan for Gaelic 2012-17 
 The Chair mentioned the work undertaken by himself, DA and the Ceannard in 

re-writing the National Plan including the recommendations that had been 
submitted to the Bord by Scottish Government Ministers.  Discussions were 
opened so that all the Members could give their views on the re-written draft. 
 
It was agreed that Members would note any point they considered pertinent 
and forward them to the Chair in order that they be included into the Plan as 
was considered appropriate. 
 
The Members agreed that the Research Manager at Bord na Gaidhlig should 
identify the sources that were named in the Plan. 
 
The Chair assured the Members that he would keep them informed on 
progress of the Plan and would arrange another special meeting to scrutinise 
the next draft. 

BnG-1-2012-03 AOCB 

 There was no further business   
	
  
	
  


